
Fun Money Casino
Saturday February 13, 2010
7 pm - 12 am at Gold Bar Hall

Tickets $20 • includes start up 
fun money & buffet snacks

Blackjack, Roulette, Craps, 
and Texas Hold ’em!

Margarita &
Premium Beer cash bar!

BIG raffle prizes!

“Mucho gracias” to Baccarat and Palace Casinos 
for generously supplying casino equipment

Proceeds to the Gold Bar Building Project

Limited tickets in advance only
Tammy Schatull 466-2385 tammys1@telus.net
Trudy Berry 465-2243 tjberryfam@shaw.ca

Calling all 
Señores and        

    Señoritas . . .
It ’s Fiesta Time!

www.goldbarcl.com       feb 2010

 

 

 

 

Bar Community League presents... 

Family Fun Day
Sunday February 14, 2010

12 - 3 pm 
at Gold Bar Hall

FREE:

Horse-Drawn Wagon Rides
Leisure Skating & Hockey

Hot Dogs & Drinks
A silver collection will be taken 
to assist Edmonton’s Food Bank.

Weather permitting… most activities 
will be held outdoors, so 

please dress accordingly.

Please call Trudy 465-2243 
if you can help with this event.

The Grocery Bag 
The Grocery Bag is a convenient and reliable 
way for seniors or homebound individuals to 
have groceries delivered by Meals on Wheels. 
There is a minimum $15.00 order and a 
$5.00 service charge. For more information 
call 780-429-2020 or go to 
www.mealsonwheelsedmonton.org

The following positions for Gold Bar 
Community League are open for 
nominations. These nominations will 
be accepted at the Annual General 
Meeting to be held on May 3, 2010. 

• Vice-President
• Secretary
• Bookkeeper
• Social Director

If you are interested or know someone who 
would like to fill a position on the executive, 
please contact Isabella 780-466-3895 
(before the May meeting if possible).

Community positions available

Gold Bar School’s 
50th Anniversary Celebration
When:	 Thursday May 27th, 2010
Where:	 Gold Bar School
Open House:	 1:00 – 8:00
BBQ: 	 4:00 – 6:00
Program:	 6:00 – 7:15
We are gathering toys, clothing, old lunch boxes 
etc. that we can display from the previous five 
decades.

If you have anything we could borrow for that 
night, please contact:  Sharon Harker at
628-2971 or e-mail sharon.harker@gmail.com.  

The following are a few ideas to get you 
thinking. .. 

1959-1969	 Spirograph, Barbie,  Action Man, 
	 paper dolls, magic slates, Sindy Doll

1969-1979	 8 tracks, Big Wheel Bike, 
	 Space Hopper,  Atari, Star Wars

1979-1989	 Speak and Spell, Care Bears, 
	 Smurfs, Cabbage Patch, He–Man 

1989-1999	 Furby’s, Tamagotchi, Pogs, 
	 Power Rangers, Beanie Babies, 
	 Game Boy

1999-2009	 Ben 10 action figures, 
	 High School Musical, 
	 Folding Scooter,  Webkinz

“I’ve Outgrown It Sale” in March
Capilano School will once again be the site for 
the “I’ve Outgrown It Sale” being held 
Saturday, March 13, from 10-2.
For information or to rent a table, 
please contact Dee Dee at 780-465-2920.

Youth Drop-In program 
Youth ages 13-17
Come hang out and take part in some awesome 
activities. Meet new friends and have some 
space that is just for you. We will be doing 
activities like Duct Tape crafts, tie dye, Rock 
Band, sports, and more!

2:00-4:00 pm Saturdays
January 23 - March 27, 2010
St. Gabriel Elementary School (gym)      
5540 - 106 Avenue
Co-sponsored by the Hardisty Community 
Leagues   
www.edmonton.ca/youth



Come Skating!

	 If you have a submission for the Gold Bar Newsletter, 
	 please e-mail me at:  stacey.goldbar@hotmail.com  
	 or call 780-465-0486.  The next newsletter deadline is 
9:00 pm, Monday, Mar 1, 2010. You can also contact me if you need to post a message on the community 
sign located at 106 Ave. & 47 St.  All Gold Bar residents are welcome to attend Community League meetings. 
The next meeting is Monday, March 1 at 7 pm, in the basement of the Hall, 4620-105 Ave.

Look for our ‘new design’ (coming soon) on the Gold Bar website for events and info:  www.goldbarcl.com

If you need to send any correspondence regarding 
the Community League, or to send a donation to 
the Building Committee, please mail to:

Gold Bar Community League
P.O. Box 38124 Capilano
10155-50 Street Edmonton,  Alberta   T6A 3Y6

Gold Bar Communications

		  Public skating (no sticks/pucks at any time) will be on the small rink 
		  (4 to 6, no sticks) and Shinny hockey (with helmets/sticks/pucks) 
		  will be on the large rink. (upon rink supervisors discretion)

Rink Attendants are Jackson and Tanner.

RINK SCHEDULE 
(cut this schedule out and hang it on your fridge for easy reference)

Monday	 5:00 - 7:00 pm	 • Public Skating
	 7:00 - 9:00 pm	 • Shinny Hockey

Tuesday	 5:00 - 9:00 pm	 • TEAM PRACTICE NIGHT
	 5:00 - 9:00 pm	 • small rink open 

Wednesday	 5:00 - 9:00 pm	 • TEAM PRACTICE NIGHT
	 5:00 - 9:00 pm	 • small rink open

Thursday 	 5:00 - 7:00 pm	 • Public Skating
                	 7:00 - 9:00 pm	 • Shinny Hockey

Friday    	 5:00 - 7:00 pm	 • Public Skating
              	 7:00 - 9:00 pm	 • Shinny Hockey

Saturday 	 12:00 - 5:00 pm	 • Public Skating

Sunday	 12:00 - 5:00 pm	 • Public Skating

Upcoming BINGO dates
We have included bingo hours to make it easier 
for people to plan to volunteer for a bingo.

Unless otherwise marked, PARKWAY dates are 
evening or late night;
5 - 10 pm;  5 pm - 12 am or 10 pm - 12 am 

Thursday	 March 11, 2010	
Friday	 April 9, 2010	
Saturday	 May 15, 2010 . . . . . . 11 am - 4 pm 
Saturday	 June 12, 2010 . . . . . . 11 am - 4 pm
Wed.	 July 14, 2010	
Saturday	 August 14, 2010

FORT ROAD dates and times are:
A) Afternoon:   10:30 am - 3:30 pm
B) Evening:	 4:30 pm - 10 pm
C) Evening:	 4:15 pm - 10 pm

Saturday	 February 13, 2010	 A + C
Tuesday	 March 30, 2010	 B
Wed.	 April 14, 2010	 B
Saturday	 June 26, 2010	 A + C

As always, your help is appreciated by the 
Gold Bar Community. If you have any questions 
regarding volunteering for a Bingo, please call 
Lorna at 780-465-5594.

Gold Bar Preschool
Is it time to get your preschooler into 
a fun, educational and social program? 
You are in luck because Gold Bar Preschool 
has a few openings in their morning program for 
children aged 4 through to children who turned 
three before Sept. 1, 2009. Your child can attend 
Mondays + Wednesdays for $65/month, or 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays for $85/
month.  All children must be toilet-trained. 
The teacher is certified and more importantly, 
wonderful! Please pick up a registration form 
in the school office (10524-46 St.), or phone 
Gold Bar Preschool president 
Sondi at 780-468-2237.

Third “Eco Station” now open
A new Eco Station in the City’s south west is making it easier for residents to dispose of 
their waste in an environmentally responsible way. The Ambleside Eco Station, located at 
14710 Ellerslie Road, is a new drop off point for household hazardous waste (HHW), 
electronics and items too large for regular collection.

Eco Stations are open Tuesday to Saturday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and are located at:

Strathcona:	 5150-99 Street - Enter on 99 Street only
Coronation: 	11440-143 Street 
Ambleside:	 14710 Ellerslie Road SW (now open)

For more information on what you can take to an Eco Station visit edmonton.ca/waste or call 311.

Casino volunteers needed
Please consider helping your community 
by volunteering to work the upcoming Casino. 
The dates of the Casino are ... 

Friday May 7 and 
Saturday May 8 

Please contact Isabella at 780-466-3895 
to book your shift by February 20.


